Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce that on Monday 16" December, St Peter’s
Primary School will be hosting this year's Rudolph Run! This fun event
aims to raise much-needed funds for St Michael’'s Hospice. All children
must wear school uniform but are invited to wear trainers. They'll
receive a set of antlers and a nose to wear (worth £2) while enjoying
Christmas tunes with Santa and his friends as they run, skip, and jog
around the playground.

With Christmas expenses quickly piling up, we kindly ask for donations
to support St Michael's Hospice, an incredible charity that provides life-
changing care for the Hereford community. Any contribution you can
make will be greatly appreciated!

Thank you for all your support.
Mr Hollywell

Assistant Headteacher




